
Via Electronic Submission 

 

June 13, 2018 

 

Mr. Steven King 

Secretary and Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

Olympia, WA 98504 

 

Re: Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex, 2018 FCC 

USF/ICC Transformation Order/47 C.F.R. §51.911(c) Letter of Compliance 

 

Dear Mr. King: 

 

Pursuant to Section 51.911(c) of the Federal Communications Commission’s (“FCC”) rules, 47 C.F.R. 

§51.911(c), Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex (“Telplex”) submits 

to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) this Letter of Compliance.  

 

Telplex will comply with the above cited regulation by setting its Washington intrastate and interstate 

terminating access rates at parity with the CenturyLink Telephone Companies’ corresponding interstate 

rates as set forth in Telplex’s Tariff F.C.C. No. 1, effective July 3, 2018.
1
  Telplex’s interstate F.C.C. 

Tariff No. 1 may be viewed at https://apps.fcc.gov/etfs/public/tariff.action?idTariff=387. This submission 

is Telplex’s final annual compliance submission to the Commission pursuant to Section 51.911 of the 

FCC’s rules, unless Section 51.911 or the CenturyLink Operating Companies’ interstate terminating 

access rates are subsequently amended. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Questions concerning may be directed to the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Consultants to 

Preferred Long Distance, Inc. dba Telplex Communications dba Telplex 

                                                 
1
 See, In the Matter of July 1, 2018 Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, Federal Communications Commission WC 

Docket No. 18-100, Order, DA 18-335 (April 5, 2018). 

 

 

  

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         

https://ecfsapi.fcc.gov/file/0405283233619/DA-18-335A1.pdf

